
Committee Report     

Dealt with on November 3, 2015 | City Council Report 1   
1 of 1 

 

 

City Council/Executive Committee 
Report  
High Level Analysis on the Feasibility of Maintaining, Moving or 
Preserving the Graphic Arts Building – Mitchell and Reed Auction 
House (the “Artery”) 
 

Motion on the Floor 

Moved S. McKeen – B. Henderson (Made at the October 20, 2015, City 
Council meeting): 
 

That Administration prepare a report to return in First Quarter of 2016 that 
explores options for the Graphic Arts Building and Mitchell and Reed 
Auction House (the “Artery”), and development scenarios that incorporate 
partial or complete preservation of one or both buildings at minimal cost, 
whilst engaging key stakeholders. 

Administration Recommendation 

That the October 5/6, 2015, Sustainable Development report CR_2978, be 
received for information. 

History 

• At the November 3, 2015, City Council meeting, the above motion on 
the floor was referred to Executive Committee to return in first quarter 
2016 with the City Heritage Building Inventory report from Sustainable 
Development. 

• At the October 20, 2015, City Council meeting, the above motion on 
the floor was postponed to the November 3, 2015, City Council 
meeting. 

• At the October 5/6/7, 2015, Executive Committee meeting, the October 
5/6, 2015, Sustainable Development report CR_ 2978 was referred to 
City Council without a Committee recommendation. 

Attachments 

October 5/6, 2015, Sustainable Development report CR_2978 
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